
I support 1151 

As an avid hunter and sportsman, I do not feel that the very few CWD positive deer that have been 

found in a large testing pool warrant this much restriction. I feel it should be the hunter and landowners’ 

choice to bait if they so choose. Government restriction should not determine how ND residents choose 

to legally harvest deer.  
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